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Winter 2011

Healing Tree Ministries.org Blesses 
The Forgotten at Christmas

Once  again  Healing  Tree 
Ministries.org  donated  50  trees  to 
Forgotten Treasures this Christmas to 
give to nursing home residents.  My, 
what a response when they see a gift 
just for them.  

Makes  them feel  special  and  loved. 
Many  teared  up  to  have  their  very 
own  beautifully  lighted  tree.  Thank 
you to Jim Underwood and the many 
volunteers  helping  decorate  healing 
trees to  bless  elderly,  seniors alone, 
older  neighbors,  single  Moms,  etc.  

The day I visited the workshop it was 

Jim Underwood with Marilyn at 
the staging room for the donated 

Christmas trees.
a busy bee-like atmosphere everyone 
working  diligently  to  be  sure  trees 
were  out  early  to  enjoy  before 
Christmas. 

========================

Co-founder  Jim's  wife  Peggy  went 
home to be with the Lord last spring. 
We were all saddened by the loss of 
beautiful  Peggy,  a  singer 
extraordinaire,  ministering  to  others 
the many years I knew her. 

She  did  deaf  signing  for  FT  in 
nursing  homes  as  well  as  singing 
with her sister Julie to the delight of 
residents.  Our  love,  prayers,  and 
thank you Jim.    Jim and Peggy Underwood;

Peggy went to be with 
the Lord in Spring 2010

Please visit healingtreeministries.org for more information

Know a potential church or volunteer? Call Us! 303-234-1367
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     “Then they cried to the Lord in  
their trouble, and he saved them from their distress; he sent  
out his word and healed them, and delivered them from  
destruction.”  (scripture @ healingtreeministries.org)

CHRISTMAS PICS FROM FT 2010

Al the FT Elf & resident plan their 
escape!

 Residents always get lots of 
Christmas love from FT's Sadie

Linda  Welch  welcomes  Christmas 
gift  “Andy  Antelope”  to  his  new 
home;  FT founder  Jim  Thomas  got 
Andy back in the 1980's

Katalin Church makes a beautiful 
Christmas shepherd & poses with 

Olive and Marilyn Thomas

Bambi, happy resident and Cindy 
have Christmas fun!

2010: Emma's last Christmas on Earth; 
now she's with Jesus
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